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Heritage of Faith Bible institute 

Incorporating 
   

Basic Bible Training 
Advanced Bible Training 

Leadership Academy Training 
Advanced Ministry Training  

Specialised Ministry Training 

Dear Applicant, 

Greetings in the wonderful name of Jesus Christ 

I trust you will be enriched as you apply yourself in the Bible School and discover the 
wonderful truths of the word of God. 

We have included the following documents in application package for admission and 
registration to the Heritage of Faith Bible Institute. Please take a moment to ensure you 
receive a complete set of contents. 

 1.  Registration information  
 2.  Application form 
 3.  Evaluator’s recommendation form 
                  [Applicant to complete the first part and the Evaluator the second part] 
 4.  Pastor's recommendation form 
                  [Applicant to complete the first part and the Pastor the second part] 

We are currently accepting applications for the 2022 school year, which commences end 
January to early February. Upon receipt of the completed items noted above, we will 
promptly process your application and notify you of your acceptance status.   

Applicants must complete all sections of the application form.  
The application form, the two recommendation forms and the photo [head and shoulders - 
attached to the application form] must be handed in before 1st February 2022. 

 No applications will be accepted without the above mentioned documents and photograph. 

If you have any enquiries kindly contact the Admissions Office for assistance. 

Please note that all tuition, and related course work is presented in English. 

God bless you as you faithfully serve Him.  

In His service,   

Dean – ________Campus


